
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

STATE OF HAWAII 
DEPARTMENT OF HAWAIIAN HOME LANDS 

P. O. BOX 1879 

HONOLULU, HAWAII  96805

 July 8, 2022 

 

Name 

Address 

City, State  ZC 

 

Aloha: 

 

 Subject: Kānehili Subdivision – Residential Vacant Lot Offer 

                     Indication of Interest 

The Department of Hawaiian Home Lands (DHHL) is contacting eligible East Kapolei I Undivided 

Interest Lessees to inform them of an offering for two (2) Residential Vacant Lots in the Kānehili 

Subdivision, in Kapolei, on the Island of Oʻahu.    
 

Lot No. Street Name Lot Size (sq. ft.) 

18604-A 91-1064 KAHALEPOULI ST. 5,204 

18700-A 91-1060 KAHALEPOULI ST. 5,200 

 

RESPONSE FORM – DUE BY JULY 22, 2022 

Please indicate your interest, or desire to defer this offering on the enclosed Response Form. This form 

must be received by the DHHL or postmarked on/by JULY 22, 2022 or you will be automatically deferred 

from this offering. 

 

If you are deferred from this offering, you will remain as an East Kapolei I Undivided Interest Lessee and 

await future offerings you are eligible for. 

 

Return the completed Response Form to: 

DEPARTMENT OF HAWAIIAN HOME LANDS 

CONTACT AND AWARDS DIVISION 

P.O. BOX 1879 

HONOLULU, HAWAII 96805 

 

Only the Lessees who indicate their interest before the deadline will be included in this offering. Once the 

response form deadline has passed the DHHL Project Team will contact the interested East Kapolei I 

Undivided Interest Lessees by phone and/or email in their rank order to make the offer.  
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The qualified Lessees not offered to select a lot, will be placed on a backup list in their rank order 

and will only be contacted if a lot becomes available. The backup list will be terminated once the 

lease awards for the available lots are recorded. 

 
The Department of Hawaiian Home Lands is dedicated to fulfilling Prince Kuhio’s mission through the 

Hawaiian Homes Commission Act of 1920, amended, to return native Hawaiians to their lands.  

 

If you have any questions, please call the DHHL’s Contact Center at (808) 620-9500. 

 

Kānehili Subdivision Residential Vacant Lot Project Team: Michelle Hitzeman and Kaila Macaraeg. 

  
 

Aloha, 

 

       
       

William J. Aila, Jr., Chairman 

      Hawaiian Homes Commission 

 

Enclosures: Response Form, Map, FAQs. 

 

 


